## Weekly Newsletter - 06/01/23

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year to you all. We were very excited to welcome the children back to school for the start of 2023. They have loved the new breakfast snack offer followed by singing together to start the day. Thank you to all parents for getting behind this project. We are talking to the children about the importance of being on time for school each day, fueling your body for learning and releasing happy hormones to set yourself up for a positive day. We know that a lot of our families are struggling so we want to make sure that everyone has something to eat every morning this term.

Our single new years resolution this year is to try and get every child into school everyday, unless they are too ill to come to school. We are going to be doubling our efforts to work with parents to try and achieve this. This term we will be holding a series of parent workshops on a whole range of topics.

At the same time, I want to acknowledge that I know families are still battling with health issues and that many parents are still worried about STREP A. If you are one of those parents, please make an appointment to see Mrs Clarke. She will be able to discuss health concerns with you and possibly put you in touch with the school nurse.

Apologies for the slightly delayed newsletter this week.

Best Ms Von



A breakfast snack for all at 7:50 am! Star will be providing a selection of breakfast options to boost energy levels and alertness, ready for learning.

Your child's brighter start will continue with singing in class, which helps enhance memory and improve mental health.

We are now on instagram!

You can now follow Star Primary School on

gram, our feed can be found @star\_p

There will be updates on forthcoming events along with posts celebrating your child's amazing school.

As a reminder - no pupils should have instagram.

Instagram is a 13 and over platform.

## Important Reminders!

- Please make sure your child wears the correct PE kit on their PE days.
- Rainbow Club attendance please ensure that your child
  attends everyday if they have
  being allocated a place.
- Children are not allowed to wear necklaces or bracelets. Please remove these for school.